COMMUNICATION COMPONENTS INC.

BLIiNGQ)))

N E T w O R K 8

Subject: Request for change of FCC Identification

Dear regulatory authority,

A formal request is made for a change in identification in accordance with FCC
rule 2.933(b). A new FCC identifier will be established for marketing purposes.

The original FCC identifier is: MXF-WLTGG12248H

The original grant date is: October 18, 2019

It is hereby declared that the equipment is electrically identical.

The original test results are applicable and representative of the device to
be associated with the new FCC identifier.

External photos of the device are provided with this application.

e An exhibit to demonstrate the label format and placement are provided
with this application.

o A letter of authority from the original grant holder is provided with this
application.

Sincerely,

Jim Dickerman
Vice President Engineering
BLINQ Wireless Inc.
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